
JMRL Policy: Section 2.81

PORTRAITS IN THE LIBRARIES

The display, addition, or removal of portraits in library branches may be subject to approval by
the Library Board of Trustees, at the discretion of the Director.

Gifts or donations to the library involving portraits are not encouraged, and are governed by
Policy 1.6, Gifts of Non-Library Materials.

Temporary exhibits are not considered to be portraits.

Staff members will be memorialized in accordance with Policy 2.8, not by a portrait in the
library.
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